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Lidcombe Public School 
Works notification July 2020 

Notification of the use of a crane to remove demountable buildings.  
 
 
A final part of the upgrade of Lidcombe Public School is the removal of a number of demountable 
buildings from the school from Monday 6 July 2020 to Saturday 18 July 2020 during the school 
vacation period.  
 
A crane will enter school grounds from Mills Street and Keating Street to lift the demountables and 
place them onto trucks, removing them from the school.  
 
The work will occur between 7:00am and 5:00pm, weather permitting.  
 
Traffic management will be in place (as shown below) where required for the safety of the local 
community and workers.  

The Department of Education will make every effort to minimise disruption to the community 
during this work.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For more information contact: 

School Infrastructure NSW 
Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au 
Phone: 1300 482 651 
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au/ 
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Traffic management plan to remove demountable buildings 
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